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July 3rd, 1982.

Albert Mauseridge, Esq., 
13, John Street,
Adelphl, London, W.0.3, 
England.

My dear Mr. Mansbridge:-
Thank you very much for your 

letter of June 23rd and for the interest you have taken in helping us to find a suitable candidate for 
the Chair of Education at McGill.

I have decided to allow the present 
arrangements to stand for 1922-23, but I hope to have the chair filled in time for the opening of the 
session October 1933. I shall make further inquiries 
regarding Mr. Heath of Liverpool and also as to Dr. 
Jackson.

You will be interested in knowing that 
Mr. W. T. Waugh of the History Department of Manchester 
University is coming to us as an Assistant „rofessor in 
Mediaeval History.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


